
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear GGSDA Church Family--  
 
This has to be a bit abbreviated, as I need to head out to be with the Pathfinders at the Camporee tonight for a bit! Our whole club is 
out there with their sponsors for the weekend with our Conference. Please give these leaders a high-five when you see them next for 
their commitment to take a weekend off and sleep on the ground and be with all these kids for a weekend! Amazing people! 
 
NO "THE WAY" TONIGHT! Here is Pastor Garrett's note: "Hey, just want to let everyone know that there is no "The Way" tonight 
because I am gone to Monterey Bay Academy speaking for their volleyball tournament. Don't miss Sabbath School tomorrow though! If 
you have ever wondered why sharing your faith is hard at times, this Sabbath is for you! We are so blessed to have Arthur Tupai 
leading out!" 
 
WEEKEND SERVICES: If you could use a good dose of the pure Gospel, this is the Sabbath for you, both services: 
 
SANCTUARY (9:30am): Pastor Shiphrah has been working so hard on one of the great gospel texts in the Bible, 2 Tim. 1:9. Please 
come on time, revel in the praise band, and then cheer Pastor Shiphrah on as she cracks open a new series for theSANCTUARY 
service on our church's motto: "Grace: Everyone. Everywhere. Every time." 
 
DIVINE WORSHIP (11:30am): I have the next verse in the Lord's Prayer, Matthew 6:12: "'FORGIVE OUR DEBTS, AS WE FORGIVE 
OUR DEBTORS!'" Many writers say this is one of the most frightening verses in the whole Bible! So come tackle it with me! Be open, 
but I can guarantee you will hear the clear Gospel this Sabbath! 
 
POTLUCK: Our monthly potluck, right after church, upstairs. 
 
GRACE UNIVERSITY: 1:45pm to 3:45pm, in the Fellowship Hall, right after the Potluck. 
 
VIETNAMESE FELLOWSHIP: 4:00p pm, Youth Chapel, I will speak on: "WORLD-CLASS LOVERS!" 
 
That's the news, have a great weekend and a powerful Sabbath! 
 
God bless-- 
 
Pastor Dan 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com 
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